
TAKE DOWN DATE: 27 June 2024 

 

PRODUCT RECALL 

   
  

  

IMPORTANT SAFETY WARNING 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused. However, the safety and 
confidence of our consumers and the quality of our products is at the heart of 
everything we do. 

VARIOUS BABY SOCKS 
LICENSED - TOM & JERRY, 
BAMBI, TOY STORY AND 
CHIP & DALE TIGHTS  
 
STYLE Number:  
831123, 833029, 830792, 831901, 803047 

ALL COLOURS AND ALL SIZES 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
  
 

What To Do: 
We are asking any consumers who purchased the above product to stop using it and 
return it to Store for a full refund, no receipt is required.  
 

Customer Care Line - 0333 234 1877 (UK)  
Monday – Friday, 9am – 5pm GMT, Closed Weekends & Bank Holidays. 
Email: customer.relations@poundland.co.uk 

Customer Care Line - 0818 930 843 (ROI) 
Monday – Friday, 9am – 5pm GMT, Closed Weekends & Bank Holidays.  
 
 

Details: 
Poundland is enacting a voluntary recall of  

LICENSED - TOM & JERRY, BAMBI, TOY STORY AND CHIP & DALE TIGHTS due 

to a serious safety risk of injuries to children. 

If you have bought the above product, do not use it. Instead return it to a Poundland 

Store for a full refund (no proof of purchase required). 
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